
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
           June 24, 2024 
 
RE: CSUN University Intern Program Partnership 
 
The Los Angeles Unified School District (“LA Unified”), like most school districts, is currently 
experiencing a shortage of available fully-credentialed teachers in numerous subject areas.

 
As a result, LA Unified has partnered with CSUN to hire and support University Interns to address 
these shortages. The University Intern credentials for these candidates would be valid for a period 
of two years. Interns would not be hired or placed in lieu of available fully-credentialed teachers, 
but would serve as an additional method of combatting teacher shortages in specific subject 
areas.  
 
I am pleased this further with you, should you so desire. I can be reached via email at 
bryan.johnson@lausd.net, and via telephone at (213) 241-0570.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Bryan M. Johnson, Ed.D.  
Director  
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